
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to confirm that the student and staff planners produced by The School Planner Company, a 

division of Mimeo.com, Inc., are products that are manufactured, sold and distributed exclusively by our 

company. There are no other like products available for purchase that utilize the same materials and provide the 

same service elements as The School Planner Company which include, but are not limited to, our fully 

customizable Library of Page Ideas and a dedicated Customer Account Manager to answer all customer 

inquiries and aid in design. 

 

Our student and staff planners must be purchased directly by institutions from The School Planner Company, 

and there are no agents or dealers authorized to act on behalf of School Planner Company for the manufacturing 

of these products.  

 

The School Planner Company, a division of Mimeo.com, Inc., is a leading producer of fully customized student 

and staff planners serving over 3 million students across 6,206 schools worldwide in 2018. For over two 

decades, The School Planner Company has been dedicated to working closely with schools to help evolve their 

school planners into a valuable learning resource that meets the unique needs of their stakeholders. 

 

If you desire additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time or visit our website at 

www.schoolplanner.com. Thank you for your interest in our products. 

 

Maria Kite, Regional Manager 

The School Planner Company 

T: 917-289-3984 

E: mkite@schoolplanner.com 

888.228.1016 | www.schoolplanner.com | customize@schoolplanner.com 


